
 
 

 
 
 
Welcome! We enjoy open seating so please, sit 
where you feel comfortable, and meet a new friend.  
 
 
Our greeters this morning are Doris Liscombe and 
Beth West  
 
 
Biblos and Announcements Reader is Wanda 
Herrington 
 
 
Bible study is on Wednesday mornings at 10 am.   
 
 
 

Coffee Plus 
Join us in the church hall after today’s service for 
Coffee Plus.   
 
 

Lenten Prayer Study 
Wednesdays from 7-8 pm in the sanctuary, starting 
on February 21st, and ending on March 20th we are 
having a study group on prayer.  It will be an 
opportunity to learn about and practice different 
types of prayer. You are welcome to join! 
 

Announcements 



 
 
 

200th Anniversary 
In recognition of our upcoming 200th 
Anniversary, we will be publishing an 
updated Church Directory.  We currently 
have the photographer booked for March 
7th, 8th and 9th. Please see Ken or Jewel 
after the service to book a time.   If you 

have not booked a time, we will be reaching out to 
see if we can arrange a time for you to come in.   
 
 
 

Nut Allergies 
Please be aware that we do have people 
in the congregation with severe nut 
allergies.  Please make sure that nuts 
are not brought into the church in any 

form--nuts, peanuts, peanut butter, or as 
an ingredient in any cooking/baking items.   

 
 
 

Scent Free  
We strive to be a scent free space. We have 
those within our midst for whom these 
things cause medical conditions that can 
be life threatening. 

 

 



 
Cheese Orders 

Cheese orders are currently being accepted.  Forms 
will be in the narthex, in the Emily St Vestibule, see 
Marlene or check in the office.  Orders will be due 
March 3rd.   
 

Crock Pot Dinner 
Tomorrow, Monday February 26th, will be our next 
Crock Pot dinner.  Starts at 4:30 in the church hall.  
Sign up sheets are on the board.  All Welcome.  Free 
will offering.  Please ensure items are Nut Free.   
 

 
Food Bank 

This is the last week of the month.  We will be 
collecting for the foodbank.  Food items as well as 
monetary donations are gratefully accepted.   
 
 

Meetings 
Do you have an upcoming Committee Meeting?  
Please let Lynne know ahead and we can add it to 
the church website calendar.  That way we will be 
able to avoid conflicts with hall rentals.   
 
  



We are now live streaming. 

Please look for us on our YouTube channel  
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpPUnPABH
PlOJzAJ7uXvHoA. 

 
 Or go to 

 
YouTube 

 
Search: Newcastle United Church 

 
Service will begin streaming at 10:30 

 
Thank you, Richard, for making this possible. 

 
 
 

We appreciate all donations and can 
accept PAR, envelope giving’s, and 

etransfer at 
nucemailtransfer@gmail.com or 

through CanadaHelps.  You can scan 
our QR code to the left to donate. 

If you have any questions please 
contact our interim treasurer, Susan at 289-927-

6297 or 
treasurer@newcastleunitedchurch.org  

  
 

Thank you for your donations which make 
our continued ministry possible. 
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